
 
Zoom meeting with Muhammadiyah University of Yogyakarta
 

November 17, 2022 
 
On November 17, 2022, from 01:00 p.m. – 02:00 p.m. (Bangkok time), MUPY’s executives led by Assoc.
Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean, along with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for
International and Public Relations, and Dr. Amporn Songkasiri, Head of the International Relations
Unit, attended an online meeting with the delegates from the Faculty of Medicine and Health
Sciences, Muhammadiyah University of Yogyakarta, Indonesia. The delegation was led by Dr. Sri
Sundari together with Dr. Pramitha Esha and Dr. Sabtanti Harimurti. Having been arranged via the
Zoom Meeting platform, the meeting aimed to discuss future collaborative activities between two
institutions in the post-COVID-19 era. The prospective activities included staff and student
exchange program and research collaboration between two universities.



Furthermore, this meeting
responded to SDG’s Goal 4: Reduce inequality within and among countries, and Goal 17: Partnership
for the Goals to strengthen the means of implementation and revitalize the global partnership for
sustainable development.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3343


